
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Dec. 17, 2019 
Bylaw Readings 

 

 

2020 Budget 
Approval (Interim) 

 

Council 
Contributions Policy 

Council passed readings on Bylaws 968-10, 1034-17, 
1078-19, 1083-19 and 1084-19. Administration will 
release a post on each bylaw over the next week, so 
stay tuned for more information.  

Council approved the 2020 budget on an interim 
basis. Passing an interim budget allows the 
municipality to operate into 2020 while Council and 
administration fine tune the budget.    

Council approved amendments to the contributions 
policy.  The policy now states that council can 
provide funding to community groups for which 
there is an appointed council representative.   

If you have any questions on these items please call the town office at 403 752 3322. 
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